
6/20/2025 

J. Mark Frey 
City Clerk 
City of Alabaster 

Mark: 

We received bids from the contractors listed on the attached Bid Tab Sheet for the re-turfing of 
Larry Simmons Stadium.  

After looking through the bid and talking to references they listed it  is my recommendation that we 
award the bid to Sports Turf Company as they are the lowest responsive/responsible bid.  

Thanks, 
 
Tim Hamm 
Parks Director 
City of Alabaster 

 

 


